Janzen, Heather

Subject: FW: Email - Request to Speak - Tammy Sweeney - TCU Place - Support of Recommendation for
Proposed Event Centre Location - CK 4130-14

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 11:30 AM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Request to Speak - Tammy Sweeney - TCU Place - Support of Recommendation for Proposed Event
Centre Location - CK 4130-14

--- Replies to this email will go to tsweeney@tcuplace.com ---

Submitted on Tuesday, November 15, 2022 - 11:29

Submitted by user:-

Submitted values are:

Date: Tuesday, November 15, 2022

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name: Tammy

Last Name: Sweeney

Phone Number : 3069757779

Email: tsweeney@tcuplace.com

Address: TCU Place 35 22nd Street East

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan

Postal Code: S7TK 0C8

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): TCU Place
Subject: Support of Recommendation for Proposed Event Centre Location

Meeting (if known): Nov 16, 2022

Comments:

Hello. | would like to request to speak at the meeting on Nov 16th in support of the recommendation for proposed
Event Centre location. | have already submitted a letter, and would like to show support with a few words - remote /
virtual if possible.



Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No



Janzen, Heather

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Tammy Sweeney - Support of Recommendation for Proposed Event
Centre Location - CK 4130-14
Attachments: COS Letter of Support for Midtown Parking Lot (1).pdf

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 6:55 PM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Tammy Sweeney - Support of Recommendation for Proposed Event Centre Location -
CK 4130-14

--- Replies to this email will go to tsweeney@tcuplace.com ---

Submitted on Thursday, November 10, 2022 - 18:54

Submitted by user:_

Submitted values are:

Date: Thursday, November 10, 2022

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name: Tammy

Last Name: Sweeney

Phone Number : 3069757779

Email: tsweeney@tcuplace.com

Address: TCU Place 35 22nd Street East

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan

Postal Code: S7TK 0C8

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): TCU Place
Subject: Support of Recommendation for Proposed Event Centre Location

Meeting (if known): Nov 16, 2022

Comments:
Please find the attached letter from TCU Place in support of the recommendation.

Attachments:



e COS Letter of Support for Midtown Parking Lot (1).pdf177.96 KB

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No
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PLACE

SASKATOON'S ARTS &
CONVENTION CENTRE

November 10, 2022

Office of the City Clerk
City Hall

222 —3rd Avenue North
Saskatoon, SK,

S7K 0J5

Re: Letter of Support for Midtown Shopping Centre North Parking Lot for future event centre/arena

Developing and re-envisioning downtown Saskatoon is a priority for both aggressive growth targets and
the viability and future proofing of our city and its citizens.

Having a lively and connected downtown entertainment district, all within a short walking distance to
the key anchors will help not only downtown businesses, but all businesses in Saskatoon to prosper. The
downtown district that is collaboratively activated, will be designed to thrive 365 days a year through
both paid and free community events, large city-wide events, and daytime and evening activation. More
and larger events will bring more people into the city for longer periods of time and with greater
frequency.

The leaders and board of TCU Place wish to share their support for the City of Saskatoon’s
recommendation that the future Downtown Event Centre / Arena be located on the Midtown Shopping
North Parking Lot, north of 22" along Pacific Avenue. The close physical proximity of the event centre to
the current convention centre and Sid Buckwold Theatre allow for optimal collaboration to activate the
entire district. This location is also the closest to existing hotels, restaurants, and shopping. The synergy
will be magnetic, drawing both residents and visitors to the district for a variety of reasons.

TCU Place is appreciative of the work completed to date to support the development of the Downtown
Entertainment and Events District, and we look forward to next steps in the project.

Sincerely,

Tammy Sweeney Jordan Hamel
Chief Executive Officer Chair, Board of Directors
TCU Place Centennial Auditorium (TCU Place)



